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This message includes internal guidance provided for internal OPLA use only and is not
intended for public disclosure. Please ensure that it is treated consistent with applicable
guidance. If there are any legal questions about this guidance, please do not hesitate to
reach out to ILPD (ILPD-E or ILPD-W), as appropriate.

Thank you,

Ken Padilla

Deputy Principal Legal Advisor for Field Legal Operations
Office of the Principal Legal Advisor

U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement

U.S. Department of Homeland Security

Adam V. Loiacono

Deputy Principal Legal Advisor for Enforcement and Litigation
Office of the Principal Legal Advisor
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U.S. Department of Homeland Security
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